M BALTIMORE

DEVELOPMENT CORPORATION

MEMORANDUM

TO: Honorable President and Members of the City Council
Attention: Karen Randle, Executive Secretary

FROM: M. I. Brodie, PrWﬁ”&&uL
DATE: April 9, 2009

SUBJECT:  City Council Bill No. 09-0120R
Informational Hearing — The Park Heights Renaissance. Inc.

The Baltimore Development Corporation (BDC) has been asked to comment on City
Council Bill No. 09-120R, a resolution to request an informational hearing on the Vacant
Housing Initiative, where Park Heights Renaissance markets City-owned vacant properties via
www parkheightsmd.org. BDC has reviewed the proposed resolution and recommends approval.
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